Sent to all Members

August 6, 2023

Dear {%FName%},

Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District 6220 Governor-Elect and Paul Harris Society Coordinator, Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er). Please share Foundation Minutes with club members at weekly meetings and post in newsletters and social media.
Also, it would be appreciated if you would add “utnehmer@gmail.com” to your club newsletter mailing list.

===========================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute.

One of the most familiar faces behind The Rotary Foundation in District 6220 is Rotary Club of Green Bay member Tom Guyette.

Tom has served as District Governor, Rotary Club of Green Bay president, and is starting his FOURTH stint as District Foundation Chair. Few Rotarians are as well-versed in how the Foundation works, as generous supporting it and enthusiastic in encouraging others to do the same.

Tom is an example of a talented Rotarian who has a long-established pattern of saying “YES.” 

The next time you are asked to do something in Rotary please remember the example of Tom “YES” Guyette. He said “yes” to serving his club, his district and the entire world of Rotary.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.”

--

Roger Utnehmer  
Rotary District 6220 PHS Coordinator 
District Governor 2024-25 
(C) 920 495 9677 
utnehmer@gmail.com  
